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In this issue… 

• Export registration reminder 

• Biosecurity micro-credential pilot programmes 

• Food Act deadline 

• Meetings 

 
Export registration reminder 
If you haven’t registered for export yet, remember registration closes at the end of this month. To 
register, simply log on to the secure portal and go to Export Registration on the Main Menu. If you 
need any assistance, give Anna a call on 04 830 0932 between 9.30am and 2pm. 

 
Biosecurity micro-credential pilot programmes 
The Primary Industry Training Organisation, Horticulture New Zealand and industry product groups 
have developed a biosecurity micro-credential aimed to help improve industry biosecurity capability. 
Read more. 

 
Food Act deadline 
If you make or sell food, your business may need to apply for Food Act registration by 30 November 
2018. Find out what you need to do now. Read more. 

 
Meetings 
7 November Board meeting Wellington 9am Miramar Golf Club 

5 December Phytosanitary Alexandra 8.45am The Cellar Door 

 
Contact us 

Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 
Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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